
 

 

CITY OF NEWTON 
 

IN CITY COUNCIL  
 

TRAFFIC COUNCIL ACTIONS 
 

THURSDAY, MAY 31, 2018 
 

Note: Below is a summary of Traffic Council actions only.  A full meeting report summarizing 
the Council’s discussion and public testimony regarding each agenda item will be posted on the 
City website in approximately two weeks following the above meeting date.  
 
Present: David Koses, Traffic Council Chair; Capt. Paul Anastasia, Newton Police Department; 
Stephen Simoglou, Traffic Engineer, Councilor Auchincloss and Alicia Wilson, Resident 
Member 
 
Also Present:  Councilors Ciccone and Downs 
 
City Staff:  Sgt. Bob Lee, Jr. Newton Police Department  
 
Mr. Koses and Mr. Simoglou provided Council members with a PowerPoint presentation, 
attached to this report.   
 
TC134-17  MILES BILLINGS, 4 Warwick Road, requesting review of turning Derby Street 

into a partial one-way street, westbound, between Waltham Street and Cherry 
Street to enhance safety.  (Ward 3)  [12/21/17 @ 12:30 PM] 

ACTION:   APPROVED 5-0.  Approved the language of TPR 408. TPR 408 creates a one 
way circulation on Derby Street, westbound, between Waltham Street and 
Cherry Street, and prohibits parking on the south side of Derby Street 
between Waltham Street and Cherry Street.   
This item may be appealed through the close of business June 20, 2018. 

 
TC20-18  COUNCILORS COTE, KELLEY AND BROUSAL-GLASER, requesting a 

review and possible changes to the parking regulations on Davis Avenue between 
Waltham Street and Furbush Avenue.  [04/27/18 @ 10:42 AM]  (Ward 3) 

ACTION: HELD 5-0. 
 
TC10-18 COUNCILORS DOWNS AND NORTON, requesting a stop sign at the following 

intersection: Valentine Street before (north of) the Carriage Lane to enhance 
pedestrian and bike safety on the Commonwealth Avenue Carriage Way.  (Wards 
2 & 3)  [02/03/18 @ 11:42 PM] 

ACTION:  APPROVED 5-0.  Approved the language of TPR 409. TPR 409 adds a stop 
sign at Valentine Street at the Carriageway, southbound.  
This item may be appealed through the close of business June 20, 2018. 
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TC9-18 COUNCILORS DOWNS AND NORTON, requesting a stop sign at the following 

intersection: Wauwinet Road before (north of) Carriage Lane to enhance 
pedestrian and bike safety on the Commonwealth Avenue Carriage Way. (Wards 
2 & 3)  [02/03/18 @ 11:42 PM] 

ACTION:  APPROVED 5-0.  Approved the language of TPR 410. TPR 410 adds a stop 
sign at Wauwinet Road at the Carriageway, southbound and at the 
Carriageway at Wauwinet Road, westbound.  
This item may be appealed through the close of business June 20, 2018. 

 
TC8-18 COUNCILORS DOWNS AND NORTON, requesting a stop sign at the following 

intersection: Wimbledon Circle before (north of) Carriage Lane to enhance 
pedestrian and bike safety on the Commonwealth Avenue Carriage Way. (Ward 
3)  [02/03/18 @ 11:42 PM]  

ACTION: APPROVED 5-0.  Approved the language of TPR 411. TPR 411 adds a stop 
sign at Wimbledon Circle at the Carriageway, southbound and at the 
Carriageway at Wimbledon Circle, westbound.  
This item may be appealed through the close of business June 20, 2018. 

 
TC7-18 COUNCILORS DOWNS AND NORTON, requesting a stop sign at the following 

intersection: Higgins Street before (north of) Carriage Way - Please note this is a 
private road to enhance pedestrian and bike safety on the Commonwealth Avenue 
Carriage Way. (Ward 4)  [02/03/18 @ 11:42 PM] 

ACTION:  APPROVED 5-0.  Approved the language of TPR 412. TPR 412 adds a stop 
sign at Higgins Street at the Carriageway, southbound and at the 
Carriageway at Higgins Street, westbound.  
This item may be appealed through the close of business June 20, 2018. 

 
TC6-18 COUNCILORS DOWNS AND NORTON, requesting a stop sign at the following 

intersection: Higgins Street before (north of) Commonwealth Avenue to enhance 
pedestrian and bike safety on the Commonwealth Avenue Carriage Way. (Ward 
4)  [02/03/18 @ 11:42 PM] 

ACTION:   APPROVED 5-0.  Approved the language of TPR 413. TPR 413 adds a stop 
sign at Higgins Street at Commonwealth Avenue, southbound.  
This item may be appealed through the close of business June 20, 2018. 
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TC29-18  DAVID KOSES, TRANSPORTATION COORDINATOR, requesting to add the 

approved list of parking regulations included as part of the Auburndale Village 
Parking District into TPR-206, to be consistent with the other Village Parking 
Districts.  This represents no change to the current signage.  (Ward 4) [05/17/18 
@ 9:02 AM] 

ACTION:  APPROVED 5-0.  Approved the language of TPR 414. TPR 414 adds the list 
of parking regulations available within the Auburndale Village Parking 
District.   This item may be appealed through the close of business June 20, 
2018. 

  
 Respectfully submitted, 
 

  David Koses, Transportation Coordinator 
    Traffic Council Chair 


